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May 8, 2024 
 
 
 
 

AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

ITB #24-07 – Avon Park Fire Station Hardening 

 

The city received (2) two bids which were opened on April 17, 2024.  The lowest bid 
was submitted by L. Cobb Construction ($659,247.07) and the other bid was 
submitted by SEMCO Construction ($903,122.00).  Andy Mogle, Purchasing Agent 
and Chief Andrew Marcy were present at the opening. 

Each of the bids was vetted, including verification of references, verification of 
registration on SunBiz.org and review of the bid submittal packets. 

There is nothing to indicate that L. Cobb Construction’s bid is non-responsive.  
There is nothing to indicate that L. Cobb Construction is not a responsible bidder.  
None of the bidders is a local Avon Park or Highlands County bidder. 

For these reasons, it is recommended that the  Bid be Awarded to L. Cobb 
Construction for $659.247.07. 

 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Thomas LaPerriere, AIA 
Cool and Cobb Engineering Co. 
 

ThomasLaPerriere
Signature


